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Eabcc:k & Wilcox
Lynchburg Research Center
ATTN: Mr. A. F. Olsen

License Administrator
?. O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, Virginia 24505

Gentlemen:
~

This refers to your letter dated February 18, 1980 regarding the

proposed construction and use of a tem'orary addition to Building J, your

solid waste storage facility. We have determined that the construction

cf the addition would not significantly affect the quality of the human

environnent; thus you can start the construction of the proposed waste

stora;e addition. However, prior to the introduction of radioactive

vaste to the waste storage addition, our review of your February 18, 1980

Esplication and the supplementary infonnation dated March 25,1980 and

bril 8,1980, must be completed and an amendment issued to Materials

License No. SNM-778.

Sincerely,

i

|

R. G. Pa ting Chief
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety
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